
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Wednesday is our October spirit night at Papa Johns. You can find a code to use on our 

website and social media pages.   

 

Eighth grade students will take the science interim exam on Friday of this week.  

 

Band and orchestra will have a joint concert with Ragsdale High’s band and orchestra on 

Tuesday night at 7:00. 

 

Go ahead and mark Tuesday, January 14th on your calendar. This will be our first student-led 

conference night and first quarter report card hand out. We hope all our families can attend.  

 

The boys volleyball team and girls soccer team will play on Monday at Northern Middle school 

and on Thursday at home against Northwest Middle School.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


